BORAWSKI ENGINEERING

CT DEEP
79 Elm Street
Hartford, CT 06106-5127

RE: 109 Military Highway

Dear Ms. Quispe,

This project site has been subjected to major erosion from storm events along with tide
events. This hillside is heavily vegetated with mature trees and ground cover. But this
vegetation does not resist the erosion from the storm events. The property owner has lost
15°-20’ of his property over the years.

I have heavily discussed this problem with George Logan the soil scientist and he is in
complete agreement with using boulders and rip rap to repair this slope. Over years of time the
rip rap will vegatate, but we have redesigned the plan to incorporate vegetation over the rip rap
to try to satisfy all parties.

We are available to meet on site or have a conference call to further discuss this solution.

Sincerely

Fra-;lk Borawski P.E.

19 Bucks Trail Westerly, RI 02841
860-534-4692



